Koepsell, Arthur

From: Erin K. Mathews [Erin.Mathews@LRA-INC.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 12:43 PM

To: Koepsell, Arthur

Cc: Kent R. Moore (krmtaurus@msn.com); James Jensen

Subject: RE: Larsen Farms Directional #3 Form 2A # 400184156, St. James Operating
Arthur,

We understand, and expected the COA based on our conversation for the Larson Farms Directional #1 and Larson Farms
Directional #2.

Thanks,
Erin

Erin Mathews, PE
Project Engineer

LAMP, RYNEARSON & ASSOCIATES, INC.
4715 Innovation Drive

Fort Collins, Colorado 80525

Phone (970) 226-0342

Fax (970) 226-0879

Email Erin.Mathews@LRA-INC.com

Website www.LRA-inc.com

From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us]

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 9:04 AM

To: Erin K. Mathews

Subject: Larsen Farms Directional #3 Form 2A # 400184156, St. James Operating

Erin,

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400184156) for the Larsen Farms Directional #3 location, located in the NESW
Sec 24 T6N R64W Weld county, Colorado. The COGCC requests the following changes regarding the data submitted on
or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).

1. COAS: Due to the proximity of Crow Creek water features the following COA will apply to the Larsen Farms
Directional #3 location:

e Operator must implement site-specific best management practices in accordance with good engineering
practices, including, but not limited to, construction of a berm or diversion dike, site grading, or other
comparable measures, sufficient to protect Crow Creek to the north and west of the proposed location as shown
on the on the attached hydrology map from a release of drilling, completion, produced fluids, and chemical
products.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.

Thanks,



Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area

Oil and Gas Location Assessment

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver Colorado 80203

Phone (303) 894-2100 ext. 5148



